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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Winnipeg School Division to hold series of school community consultations 
 
Nov. 20, 2014 (Winnipeg, MB) – The Winnipeg School Division (WSD) is developing its budget 
for the 2015/16 school year. It is holding a series of school community consultations Nov. 25, 
Dec. 2,3 and 4, 2014. WSD residents and parents are encouraged to come out and meet the 
WSD Board of Trustees and provide feedback about programs and services currently offered in 
WSD schools. 
 
“We’re at the first stage of planning for the 2015/16 school year which includes reviewing 
existing programs and services, and looking at new and innovative ways to provide high quality 
education to our constituents,” said Mark Wasyliw, WSD Board of Trustees Chair. “Feedback 
from people who live in the area and who have children attending WSD schools helps guide our 
decision making.” 
 
The meetings are open to everyone and are as follows: 
 
Inner City District Advisory Committee 
Tuesday, Nov. 25, 2014 
6:30 p.m.  
David Livingstone School - 270 Flora Avenue 
 
Central District Advisory Committee 
Tuesday, Dec. 2, 2014 
7:00 p.m. 
Principal Sparling School - 1150 Sherburn Street 
 
South District Advisory Committee 
Wednesday, Dec. 3, 2014 
7:00 p.m. 
Gladstone School - 500 Gertrude Avenue 
 
North District Advisory Committee 
Thursday, Dec. 4, 2014 
7:00 p.m. 
Champlain School - 275 Church Avenue 
 

-30- 
 
For more information contact: 
Radean Carter 
Public Relations Officer        

(204) 789-0412 or mobile (204) 771-5352     

http://wsdbudget.limequery.com/index.php/134376/lang-en

